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Metro Blue Line Service Delays 
 
Media Relations staff responded to numerous media inquires regarding an 
incident that occurred near the Metro Blue Line early this morning when a truck 
traveling on the 91 Freeway went out of control and ran off the freeway, hitting 
the overhead power lines of the Metro Blue Line. As a result, the Metro Blue Line 
experienced major service delays throughout the day as work crews continue to 
repair the damaged overhead power lines. It may take up to 48 hours to 
completely repair the damage caused by the accident. Metro Blue Line trains are 
running approximately 15 to 30 minutes late. North and south bound trains are 
currently sharing one track between the Imperial and Del Amo stations. As an 
alternate to Metro Rail, commuters can ride Metro Bus Lines 60/360 between 
Long Beach and downtown Los Angeles.  
 
Go Metro To The Museum Of The American West  
 
Media Relations distributed a news release today encouraging patrons to use 
the Metro system to the first annual Autry Barbecue Contest at the Autry 
National Center in Griffith Park on Saturday, April 8. By showing a valid Metro 
Pass or ticket, patrons can explore the Museum of the American West for half 
price.  
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